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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Brentwood-based Morris, Smith and Hayden Wealth Managers 
Announce Business Expansion into the Alabama Market 

 
BRENTWOOD, Tenn. (09-28-10) – Morris, Smith and Hayden, Wealth Managers based in 
Brentwood, Tennessee, announce the expansion of their business into the state of Alabama. The 
expansion accompanies their current Tennessee-based operations. 
 
The announcement comes directly after the hiring of Keith Richardson as its Alabama-based Vice 
President of Marketing, and of Mark Taylor as the firm’s new Marketing Director. The 
announcement and new staff are clear indications of the firm’s commitment to growth, while still 
providing excellent customer service to its expanding customer base. The addition of the Alabama 
market will include the entire state, and include both rural and metropolitan areas. 
 
Even with the growth, Managing Director Christopher Hayden assures Morris, Smith and Hayden’s 
hands-on business approach will remain very much the same. “Clients can continue to expect our 
very personable level of service, and our boutique team approach will only improve.” Morris states. 
“Clients want to know their assets are wisely invested, and never forgotten.  Our team approach 
allows us to focus on fewer clients, and maintain our goal of high quality account monitoring for 
every portfolio,” he added. 
 
As Morris, Smith and Hayden’s customer base expands, there’s been an accompanying appreciation 
for the firm’s affable approach. Judith Looney, Human Resources Director for Tennessee’s 
Williamson County Schools said, “Since being introduced, I’ve been impressed with their team’s 
enthusiasm and ability to locate the right solutions for our organization, teachers, and other 
employees.” Another positive testimonial comes from Oak Hill, Tennessee Mayor Austin McMullen. 
He said, “The City of Oak Hill will continue to use Morris, Smith and Hayden to manage its reserve 
fund, and I highly recommend them based on their extensive knowledge, integrity, and personable 
service.” 
 
(Testimonial disclosure: The testimonials presented above are based on individual client results and 
may not be representative of the experience of other clients. These testimonials offer no guaranty of 
future performance or success. The individual(s) receive no compensation for their testimonials.) 
 
Morris, Smith and Hayden offers securities through Sterne Agee Financial Services, Inc., and 
provides a host of financial services to medical professionals and other high net worth individuals, 
trusts and foundations.  Morris, Smith and Hayden’s team approach provides research and 
recommendations designed with client satisfaction as its main goal.  
 
Securities offered through Sterne Agee Financial Services, Inc. Member FINRA and SIPC. 
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